
Dear Blue Ridge Fiberboard Customer, 

Blue Ridge Fiberboard is announcing a price increase effective for all shipments 

on or after June 1, 2024. The price increase will be $10 per MSF (1,000 square 

feet) on a ½” basis. This increase represents an additional .01 cent per square 

foot on a half inch thickness basis. 

Job quotes will be honored but must ship prior to the expiration date given at the 

time of the quote. Job quotes that have not shipped prior to the expiration date, at 

no fault of Blue Ridge Fiberboard, will not be extended without the addition of the 

upcoming price increase. 

Blue Ridge Fiberboard did not drastically increase pricing during the past couple 

years based upon the supply shortage as many manufacturers did. We remained 

true to our clientele by holding the line on pricing to the best of our ability, including 

the cancellation of our previously announced October 1, 2023 price increase. All 

Blue Ridge Fiberboard's price increases have been and will continue to be based 

solely upon our actual increased costs incurred in raw materials, energy, and labor. 

We sincerely appreciate your continued support and understanding. 

1. Customer Service West 1-800-535-4088 

2. Customer Service East 1-800-233-8721 

Best regards, 

Mike Taylor 

Vice President Sales and Marketing 

Blue Ridge Fiberboard, Inc. 
  

 


